
 
 
 

 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 

 17 February 2020 

 
                                                

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
  
                                 
                                      CHANGE OF LANDFILL HOURS 
    
 
                      Due to the Federal Government’s announcement 
 

The Shire of Christmas Island will be taking precautions with the picking up of the 
Quarantine Waste at the Detention Centre.  

 

To ensure least possible amount of risk to the community, the Tip Site will be closed for 

burial of Quarantine waste. The daily closure’s between 8 30am and 10am for delivery of 

and burial of Quarantine waste. 

 

Tip Site will also close on weekends for the Quarantine period. The Shire will create a 

specific separate burial site for Quarantine waste away from the general Tip Site area. 

This is to reduce chances of contamination. As with usual practice, chalk is buried into 

organic / putrescible waste sites to prevent rats and other vermin.  Scavenger Permits for 

the public will not be given out during the Quarantine period. 

 
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste, 
Mr Graeme Hedditch by email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx or on 9164 8300 (ext. 
230) or Mob: 0439 215 306.  
 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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